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Inspirational and Ethical Leadership in Action 
“Transforming Communities through Whole-Person Education.” 

 

Vision: A peaceful world where everyone fulfills their potential 
Values: Self-responsibility, equality, inclusiveness, honesty, forgiveness 
Purpose: To provide solutions to combat discrimination and develop potential through a Whole-Person education 
curriculum pioneered by young leaders into communities 
Mission: To put the Whole-Person curriculum at the heart of our nation, starting with empowering young leaders 
 

A Day as Lord Taylor 
 

• BBC Sports Unsung Hero Awards – Robert 
congratulated those who champion sports in their 
local communities. Among those winners was Denise 
Woollard who received a regional Unsung Hero 
Award for her work with a disabled Ten Pin bowling 
club. 

 
 

 
 

Robert with John & Denise Woollard 
 
 

• Industry and Parliament Trust – Cheryl, Robert and 
Lord Taylor heard how Industry and Parliament can 
work together for the future. Lord Jones of 
Birmingham gave an inspiring speech during the 
event. 

 

 
Cheryl & Robert with Lord Jones 

WLF Family 
We like to keep in touch with past interns to see what they 
have been doing since leaving WLF. We will feature one 
every month with their updates. This month we are 
featuring Stuart Young: 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
     

  Stuart Young 
Since leaving WLF, Stuart has 
worked at Sky News and will be at 
Freshfields Bruckhaus Deringer 
Solicitors in the autumn. He has also 
started an online website, promoting  
diversity strategies called Diversity 
City. He recently graduated from 
Harvard Law School with his 
Doctorate in Jurisprudence. 
Congratulations Stuart! 

Focus Groups 
The Warwick Leadership Foundation regularly hosts 
Leadership Focus Groups. If you would like to join one of 
these focus groups, please contact WLF on 0207 219 5604. 

• British Caribbean Group – Attended a discussion on 
trade and immigration, led by Government Minister 
Gareth Thomas MP with Chairman Diane Abbott MP. 

 

 
 

WLF meets Diane Abbott MP! 

WLF Funding 
If you would like to sponsor an intern at the House of Lords for a 12 weeks leadership programme WLF needs: £5,000 
If you would like to sponsor a group in your local  community to learn our leadership curriculum WLF needs: £15,000 

 

Please make cheques payable to :              Please send donations to : 
The Warwick Leadership Foundation          Lord Taylor of Warwick, 
Registered Charity no: 298752                       The Warwick Leadership Foundation, 

c/o 1 Abbey Gardens, 
                                                                Great College Street, 
                                                                 London SW1P 3SE.  


